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Dear
Friends
and

Fa m’LLg,

News from last newsletter’s prayer requ

For the end of the school year as we give a final push of encouragement to
complete all that needs doing! We had an incredible school year!

- For the Grade 4 building, that we would receive the necessary funds for
completion All has been completed and the new class started the school year
as normal in January!

- For us personally as we seek to maintain good health and some rest in the

madness! We are happy to report that we three have been very healthy

recently- save for a few bugs and viruses since term has started




GAP YEAR

Are you a teacher? Do you know a teacher? Are you in need of a new challenge?
Something a bit different for a while?

Come and spend a gap year here!

We'd arrange your accommodation, a vehicle to use, your visa and an allowance

to live on. Inspired? Send us an email.

Prayer Points:

e Thank-you God for our 6 completed classrooms, 15 new
laptops and 3 new staff members.

¢ Please God can we have 160 pupils on our register

¢ Please God grant us the vision for the continued growth of
your school so we can complete the primary school with
grade 5, 6 & 7 classes

Please come and visct us - we LOVE visitors!!
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